
 
 

 
 

City of Hoyt Lakes  
Public Notice 

 
Starting tomorrow Wednesday Oct 1, Bolton and Menk will have staff marking 
water service line valves in the yards with paint and flags. This is for our current 
Water Service Line Inventory Project. They will be starting on Andover and 
working their way around town. Please leave these flags and paint in place. Next 
week staff will be coming through to GIS these valves and will remove flags as 
they finish each property. 
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